
Prospective Law Teachers Workshop Participation Policy (July 25, 2024) 

In selecting candidates for participation in the Prospective Law Teachers Workshop, priority 
will be given to qualified law graduates, fellows, or visiting assistant professors at SEALS 
affiliate and institutional member institutions in consultation with the Executive Director.  


